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Roberta DiMezza

From: Mary-Gail Smith <msmith797@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2021 10:20 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Mary-Gail Smith-- Opposition to Bill 5469

I am opposed to the passage of Bill 5469. Not enough notice has been given for the public to make its feelings 
known about the passage of this Bill. 
 
This language of "but not limited to"  will give people the right to conduct any conceivable activity on private 
property. 
 
The Bill will hinder the efforts of the Police in protecting the rights of property owners due to the language 
about the most recent high tide line. 
 
I ask you to please vote No on Bill 5469. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mary-Gail Smith 
South Kingstown, RI 


